

HURRICANE HELENE

CHRISTMAS TOY DRIVE

FOR CHILDREN IN NORTH CAROLINA

FOX RUN BOARD OF DIRECTORS GREATLY APPRECIATE
YOUR GENEROSITY DURING THESE MOST DIFFICULT TIMES
FOR THE CHILDREN AND FAMILIES AFFECTED BY
HURRICANE HELENE



Drop-off location:

29214 FOX RUN BIVD, SPRING, TEXAS 77386.

We accept donations on

DROP OFF ON SATURDAYS STARTING OCTOBER 19TH
THROUGH DECEMBER 9TH
*, 2024, FROM NOON - 2PM.
TOYS WILL BE ACCEPTED DURING THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING ON
NOVEMBER 11TH, AT 7PM.

THE FINAL DAY OF THE TOY DRIVE WILL BE DECEMBER 9TH, DURING THE FOX RUN CHRISTMAS PARTY. Please bring gifts unopened and not

